
Friends of Troopers Hill AGM 2014

4th December 2014 7.15 - 9.00pm 
at Summerhill Methodist Church

Introduction

Susan introduced the evening and especially welcomed walkers from St George Strollers.

Review of 2014

Rob presented a slide show with photos from the activities of Friends of Troopers Hill over the last 
year.

Accounts & Budget

It was noted that Friends of Troopers Hill had sufficient funds for the planned events in 2015 but 
efforts would be made to access grants where possible to enable funds to be reserved for 2016 and 
beyond and to fund additional activities.

An application had been made to the Neighbourhood Partnership for Green Capital funding for a 
series of guided walks for next year.

Thanks were given for their continued support in donations to Beese's and to Dig-in who have a 
collection tin for us on their counter.

Constitution
No changes were proposed.

Elections
Susan was re-elected as Chair for 2015
Norman (treasurer), Helen (secretary), Kit, Rob, Clare and Margaret were re-elected as committee 
members.

Susan thanked Bryan & Jude who were standing down from the committee for their contributions 
over the last few years.


